
 

                                                                                                     

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Events 
 

Thursday 7th December - Christmas Jumper Day. Come to 
nursery in your favourite Christmas Jumper and donate £1 
to Save the Children. 

 

Monday 18th December - Christmas Carol Concert at Hope 
Baptist Church for Lilliputs and Gullivers. The Carol concert 
will start at 2:30pm. Please can parents / carers arrive at 
the church at 2:20pm to be seated.  

 

Tuesday 19th December - Christmas Dinner Day. The 
children (and staff!) will all come together to enjoy a 
delicious Christmas Dinner cooked by Rob.  

 

Wednesday 20th December - Santas Grotto. All the children 
who attend on this day will visit Santa in his grotto. If your 
child does not attend this day but you would like to bring 
them along, slots will be available between 1pm-2pm. 
Please email the address below to confirm a booking.  

deputy@crossleymill.onmicrosoft.com 
 

Thursday 21st December - Christmas Party Day (Thursdays 
children only)  

 

Friday 22nd December- 2.30pm Carols Around the 
Christmas Tree. 2.15pm parents to enter via the garden 
gate on New Road. This event is for Friday children only. 

Nursery will close at 3pm.  

 

Thank you to all our families, staff and children for 
their amazing work and support this year. 

 

 

Health & Safety    

Safeguarding 

Please can we remind parents and carers that 

mobile phones are not permitted within the 

nursery rooms.  

Also please do not let anyone else in the 

building with you even if it is a parent that you 

know. This is for safety reasons. Many thanks.  

 

 

Crossley Mill Nursery Winter 2023 
 

Merry Christmas!!  
We would like to take this opportunity to thank all the families of 

Crossley Mill for your support over the last 12 months and hope you all 
have a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Dates for your Diary  

*Christmas Closure* 
Nursery will close at 3pm on  

Friday 22nd December and reopen on  
Tuesday 2nd January 2024 

Crossley Mill Holiday Club 
*Bookings open for January Holiday Club on 

Friday 24th November and will close on 
Wednesday 20th December* 

Holiday Club is open for 1 week  

(Tues 2nd Jan – Fri 5th Jan 2024) 

 We provide quality childcare and play 
opportunities in Hebden Bridge during the 

school holidays. 

Did you know that we are now accepting 
payments via Tax Free Childcare? 

Please see the link below for more details        

Holiday Club | Crossley Mill Nursery 
 

 
 

 
 

https://crossleymillnursery.org.uk/holiday-club/

